
 

 
Our Ref: LD/DLE/cc/Y9EnglishIntervention 
 
3rd February 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 9 English Intervention Support 
 
Your child has been selected to receive some additional individual support to help them achieve 
their end of year target in English.   This targeted intervention is entirely optional due to the 
current circumstances, however we want to ensure that your child has the opportunity to 
participate should they wish. 
 
As all children progress at different rates, there may be times when a teacher feels a child may 
benefit from an intervention group in order to supplement timetabled lessons and class 
teaching.  This may be because we feel a child is not completely reaching their potential and 
may need ‘a little extra push’ or it may be to ‘catch up’ in a particular area. 
 
The revision materials will be provided in the form of an intervention pack.  The intervention 
pack will focus specifically on the taught outcomes from the first half term that your child has 
not yet achieved. 
 
Pupils can work through the support materials at their own pace to help them consolidate their 
learning.  They will then be able to their understanding with English specialist Mrs Kapcia, 
who will be on hand to provide live feedback every Wednesday from 3.00-3.30pm (this will 
appear on your child’s Teams Calendar, should they wish to join). 
 
Once the materials have been completed to the best of your child’s ability, they will have the 
opportunity complete the online quiz to demonstrate what they have learned.  Further 
instructions will be sent to your child about this. 
 
Your child will be added to a newly created Team called Year 9 English Intervention group 
where they can access the resources and ask any questions.  This Team will be monitored by 
Mrs Kapcia, should they have any questions.  If your child has any questions about this, they 
can message Mrs Kapcia through the Teams’ Chat. 
 
The resources are available on Teams and will be open until the online quiz link is sent out on 
10th March 2021.  This will coincide with their next set of assessments in English, allowing 
your child to demonstrate their improved understanding and ability in the subject.  
 
I thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher 
 


